
Submitter: Theodore Labbe 

On Behalf Of: Urban Greenspaces Institute 

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB1051 

On behalf of the Urban Greenspaces Institute, I urge you to reject SB 1051. This bill 

proposes to streamline expansions of urban growth boundaries in the name of 

expanding housing options. This proposed change would do nothing to address our 

various housing crises and is a distraction from the type of investments and change 

we need to house Oregonians.  

 

Thank you.  


